Now that we are coming to the end of Trimester 2, it is important to continue to monitor your child's grades in Powerschool. If you notice any concerns during Trimester 3, please don't hesitate to contact your child's teachers. In the event that your child is absent from school for one day, your child can request missing work directly from his/her teacher. If your child is absent from school for more than one day, you can contact the office directly for a missing work request. Missing work can then be picked up directly from the office. As a reminder, Homework Assistance is available to any student Monday through Thursday from 2:15-3:15.

If you child stays after school for homework help, or any other reason, please make sure your child has arrangements to get home once he/she is done. Students are not allowed to wander the building after school. Only students attending activities supervised by staff are allowed in the building after school. Students always have access to the office phone if a call needs to be made. Your child's cell phone needs to be off during the school day to prevent disruptions, but cell phones can be checked for messages once the bell rings at 2:10. If you need to get a message to your child during the school day, please call the main office. Thank you!